
From: Rossetti <temfam@earthlink.net> 
To: lames@aol.com <lames@aol.com> 
Sent: Thu, Aug 8, 2019 7:55 pm 
Subject: Rossetti letter -- Re: WG Trestle: a little help, please 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I support the “San José Parks Foundation for Willow Glen Trestle” grant application “to Research and 
Document the History of the Willow Glen Trestle.” 
 
The trestle is valuable because it was connected to the valley’s canneries. The trains on that trestle took 
foods all over the country and world, and is a big part of how this valley started. It wasn’t always Silicon 
Valley. The valley was rich before this but in a different way, as a thriving fruit-producing area. The trestle 
helps open the eyes of the public to this history. The existing trestle should be documented, publicized, 
kept, restored and made for use by everyone. 
 
Anthony Rossetti 
Willow Glen, San Jose CA  
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